
 

 

Coyote Hills HOA Board of Directors Meeting 

January 7, 2016 

The monthly meeting of the Coyote Hills Board of Directors was held on Thursday, January 7th 

at 7:10pm via conference call. 

Attendees: 

Ken Kannenberg – President 
Linda Birchem – Vice president 
Dana Correll – Director 
Shane Hart – Director 

 
Old Business: 

1. Discussed resignation of Steve Fox as Secretary.  The board solicited interest via email but no 

homeowners have expressed interest. 

 

New Business: 

1. Ken provided documentation for 601 Coyote Trail and 700 Coyote Trail which are under 

contract. 

2. Finalized 2016 budget.  Will print and distribute to homeowners via USPS.  No major changes 

from 2015. 

 

 

Coyote Hills HOA Board of Directors adjourned @ 7:40pm 
**Meetings are open to all residents who wish to attend** 
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